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It is hard to believe that January is nearly over. The 

children have enjoyed learning about outer space and have 

especially enjoyed the projects and materials that we have had in 

our classrooms throughout the month. 

JESUS TIME 
During the month of February we will be learning about the love of 

Jesus. Our theme for Chapel Worship is "Jesus Is Our Good 

Friend". He shares His Word and His blessings with us. We will 

learn that Jesus is a friend to all, helping and showing mercy 

through healing and forgiveness. 

THEME/CONCEPTS 
During the month of February we will be learning about 

special ways to show love to one another. We will do this by 

by making and sharing Valentines. We will also be learning 
about our teeth and how to take care of 

them. Children will continue to learn and 

practice our letters and numbers. The 

colors of the month are Pink and Purple, 

and our shape is the Heart. 



The 4 and 5 year old classes will learn the LETTERS "B," "R," and 

"K" and our NUMBERS are 6-10. The 3 year old classes will be 

working on the LETTER "M" and the NUMBER 7. 

LIBRARY 
On February 20th and 21st the children will go to the Children's 

Library in our church and be allowed to check out books, cassettes, 

and videos. We asked that you help your child enjoy them and 

continue to teach your child how to care for them, and return them 

(on or before) the next library day. 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS-VALENTINE'S PARTIES 

*MON, WED, & FRI. & MON. & WED. Classes 

Wednesday February 14th at 11:00 a.m.  

*TUES. & THURS. Classes 

Tuesday February 13th at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Each child is invited to bring a valentine for each classmate. Do not 

put the name of each child on the envelope but put your child's 

name on the valentine. During our activity time the children will 

deliver their valentines to each friend's valentine box. Please 

remember to "Check the List" for Party Helpers and Volunteers to 

send party items. 



BOOK ORDERS 
Book orders are due no later the Thursday Feb. 22nd . 

Please make checks payable to SCHOLASTIC. 

REMINDER 
No School February 19th-President's Day. 

MOMMY AND ME CLASS 
Mommy and Me class will begin this Friday, February 2nd. There is still room 
for a few more children. Pick up a registration form in the Church Office 
and join us! 

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION FOR 2018-2019 

Many of you have already registered for the 2018-2019 preschool year and 
we THANK YOU!  If you have not, there are registration forms on the 
bulletin board in the upstairs hallway or you may pick one up in the Church 
Office.   
Beginning February 1st we will open up registration to the Effingham area.  

If you know of someone looking for a great preschool experience, pick up a 
registration form for them. 

ONLINE INFORMATION 
Our monthly newsletter and registration form is available online at: 
www.eaglesnestpreschool.com. 


